APPENDIX B
to Order G-87-25

We want to hear

British Columbia

ICBC Rate Design Compliance Report Extension Request

On March 7, 2025, ICBC filed an application with the BCUC asking to submit its next compliance report on its
rate design for Basic insurance by December 31, 2029, instead of filing a report to the BCUC each year.

ICBC’s rate design compliance reports include information on Basic insurance rating factors, such as crash
history and who drives the vehicle, as well as passenger transportation services products. For more information
about ICBC's rate design compliance reports, please visit https://www.bcuc.com/WhatWeDo/ICBC.

In the interim, ICBC requested that it only report to the BCUC when there are potential changes to these items
or unforeseen events.

The BCUC has started a proceeding to review ICBC’s application.

GET INVOLVED IMPORTANT DATES

e Submit a letter of comment 1. Tuesday, April 22, 2025 — Deadline to submit
a letter of comment to the BCUC to share
your views, opinions, and insights on the
Application.

e Subscribe to email notification for the
proceeding

For more information about the Application, please visit the Proceeding Webpage on bcuc.com under “Our
Work — Proceedings”. Subscribe to this Proceeding on bcuc.com under “Get Involved” to receive email
notifications when public documents are added to the proceeding.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Insurance Corporation of British Columbia (ICBC) British Columbia Utilities Commission
151 West Esplanade Suite 410, 900 Howe Street
North Vancouver, BC V7M 3H9 Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3

E: regaffairs@icbc.com E: Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com

c P: 1.800.663.3051 or 604.661.2800 (Lower Mainland) e P: 604.660.4700



